
carrie Anderson 
 
Thank you for your thorough and careful evaluation of the need to designate Puget Sound as a No
Discharge Zone. Puget Sound should join 90 other iconic waterways across the United States as a
No Discharge Zone. 

We appreciate your hard work. Please establish the Puget Sound No Discharge Zone.
 


